HAMPTON BAYS

Union Free School District

Hampton Bays Elementary School e 72 Ponquogue Avenue, Hampton Bays, New York 11946
(631) 723-2121 Fax (631) 723-2840
Marc M. Meyer Richard Triandafils
Principal Assistant Principal

September 14, 2022
Dear Parent/Guardians:

Our Open House this year will be held on Thursday, September 29, 2022. This is an opportunity for
you to become acquainted with your child’s teacher and curriculum. Please go directly to the classroom, and
please be prompt so that the teacher may begin the presentation on time.

IN ADDITION. SPECIAL AREA TEACHERS WILL BE AVAILABLE IN THEIR
CLASSROOMS FOR INFORMAL DISCUSSION PERTAINING TO THEIR CURRICULUM
AREAS.

Thursdav, September 29, 2022:

Homeroom Classes: 6:00 — 6:30 p.m. 1* Grade
6:30 — 7:00 p.m. 2™ Grade
7:00 — 7:30 p.m. 3" Grade
7:30 — 8:00 p.m. 4™ Grade
Special Areas: 6:30—7:30 p.m. Mrs. Alberti (Tech)

Dr. Anselmo (Psychologist)

Mr. Battaglia (Physical Education)
Ms. Biscardi (Reading)

Mrs: Cacace (Reading)

Mrs. Carey (Physical Education)
Mrs. Casserly (Speech)

Ms. Dellaposta (Social Worker)
Ms. Ferrari Nyholm (OT)

Mrs. Jenkins (Nurse)

Mrs. Lynch (Speech)

Mrs. Mancuso (Math)

Mrs. McDowell (Art)

Ms. McLaren (Reading)

Mrs. Moran (ENL)

Mrs. Pendlebury (Library)

Ms. Pesce (FLES)

Mr. Piliero (Music)

Ms. Schmitt (Math)

Mrs. Schindler (STEAM)

Mr. Solano (Physical Education)
Mrs. Sumwalt (STEAM)

Ms. Uceda (Reading)



It is our hope that each parent will be able to attend all of his/her children’s classes. Please feel free to walk
around the school and observe the children’s work on the bulletin boards and in the display cases.

WE ARE ASKING THAT YOU LEAVE YOUR CHILDREN AT HOME, SO THAT COMPLETE
ATTENTION MAY BE GIVEN TO YOU, THE PARENTS AND GUARDIANS.

Please keep in mind that no discussion of your child will be entertained during Open House. The
limited time provided for the planned program does not afford time for the discussion of individual issues.
Parent-teacher conferences will be held in November. During this conference, you will have ample time to
discuss the progress of your child. More detailed information pertaining to parent-teacher conferences will be
forthcoming. Of course, if you have a concern that cannot wait until November, you should contact your
child’s teacher directly.

We are looking forward to seeing you on Thursday, September 29", If you have any questions in
regards to the Open House program, please feel free to contact the school at (631) 723-2121.

Sincerely,
Marc M. Meyer Richard Triandafils
Principal ' Assistant Principal

P.S. The PTA is inviting parents to browse and purchase books during our Annual Book Fair. The fair will be
held during Open House from 6:00 — 8:00 in the gym. - - -

*************************************************************************************
La Casa Abierta este afio, seré el dia jueves, 29 de septiembre. Esta es la oportunidad para que usted

interactie con el profesor(a) de su nifio y ellos le hablaran del curriculo y sobre la clase en general. Las
conferencias individuales se realizardn en noviembre.

Por favor sea puntual para que la presentacion pueda ser a tiempo.
Por favor no traiga los nifios para poder darle una mejor atencién.



